School Council

RR#1, Cochrane, AB T4C 1A1 Telephone: 403-932-5443

Fax: 403-932-5448

January 28, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians

We are excited for Fun Lunch to start again in February and continue once a month for the remainder of the school year, pending changes in restrictions. The first Fun Lunch will be on February 15th with Panago Pizza. This year, ordering will be done differently; there will be no paper order forms but rather orders and payment will be accepted online through a program called Healthy Hunger. Attached is a form outlining how to access Healthy Hunger and completing your order. The cut off for the forms will be a week before the Fun Lunch date. Currently, just the February order will be available. As in the past, dietary aware options will be available.

If you have any questions, please contact either Kari or Loni.

Kari McClounie Hot Lunch Coordinator kmcclounie@gmail.com

Loni Waldner
Hot Lunch Assistant Coordinator
Loni.waldner@gmail.com